
memo  

To: Agency-Wide/NACL Board of Directors 

Cc: Rob Zver, CUPE Local 606 President 

From: Graham Morry, Executive Director  

Date: February 10, 2021 

Re: PANDEMIC PAY 
 

We have just received notice from the provincial government that the long-promised pandemic pay for 
NACL staff will be deposited into our account on February 12, 2020.   
 
It will be disbursed immediately upon receipt via direct deposit, and staff should receive it within three (3) 
business days thereafter, depending on the speed of individual banks’ processing.  Please monitor your 
accounts following the 12th to ensure you’ve received it.   
 
Thank you again for your patience in this regard – we are pleased to see these well-deserved funds finally 
coming to you.   
 
   


